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DUBBO 
HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT AND  
WESTER CANCER CENTRE 

WHAT A YEAR! 

A huge thank you to staff and the community for your support and patience as we finished construction on the 

new three-storey Macquarie Building and Western Cancer Centre. The new buildings and services are state-of

-the-art and have been designed to meet the needs of the community for decades to come. 

Meanwhile, construction is well underway on the new multi-storey car park on the western side of the campus. 

The car park will be prioritised for staff to free up parking for patients and visitors on the eastern side of the 

hospital campus - near the hospital’s main entry. Construction is scheduled for completion next year. 

The project team would like to wish everyone a happy and safe holiday season. 

First radiation therapy patient, Tracey Brown 

New Macquarie Building and hospital front entry 

New Western Cancer Centre 
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